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A Message From MAC President Dr. Muhammad Babar

Dear Friends and Supporters,

The Coronavirus continues to change our daily lives both anticipated and unforeseen. As
Louisville physicians, nurses and other health care staff prepare for the continued spread
of this disease, we must all do our part to limit the virus' ability to reach the elderly and
infirm.

Gov. Andy Beshear has done an excellent job so far keeping our state educated and
organized on developments as they arise. Please heed the advice given by health care
professionals to avoid large gatherings of people, consistently wash your hands and avoid
touching your face.

If you exhibit signs of respiratory illness (fever, severe cough, difficulty breathing), contact
your primary care physician to learn the next steps you should take. For more information
about how you can protect yourself and fight the spread of this disease, visit the Center for
Disease Control's website here.

Until a cure is found, we must work together to maintain the health of our community and
our loved ones. Thank you for your care and consideration

Peace and Blessings,
Muhammad Babar MD, MBA, MSc

MAC Shares COVID-19
​Best Practices

The week has been a busy one for DHC as
our physicians worked to prepare our
elderly and at risk populations ahead of the
spread of Coronavirus.

Dr. Muhammad Babar visited Wave3 News
to explain how COVID-19 may affect your
family. Watch his interview here.

Dr. Babar also participated in this joint
interview with Mary Rademaker, the Norton
Healthcare Immediate Care Center
executive medical director.

Both links are filled with great information.
Please read/watch and share.

On Thursday, March 12, Dr. Waqar Saleem

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/cases-updates/summary.html
https://www.wave3.com/2020/03/10/what-should-you-do-if-you-think-you-have-coronavirus/
https://www.wave3.com/2020/03/10/what-should-you-do-if-you-think-you-have-coronavirus/


participated in a ElderServe training of
caregivers and other staff on COVID-19.
DHC will continue to offer support on best
practices to observe as America works
together to overcome this virus.

Church Leaders Preach Private Prayer Worship

Via Wave3 News:

Interfaith leaders said Friday they are following the advice of Kentucky Gov. Andy Beshear
and other lawmakers to suspend services for now until more is known about the
coronavirus' impact.

“COVID-19 is different from any other former tragedy in that it spreads through crowds,”
said Dr. Muhammad Babar, the Compassionate Louisville Chairman who also happens to
be an Internal Medicine Specialist.

To read the full story and watch video from Wave3:
https://www.wave3.com/2020/03/13/church-leaders-preach-prayer-private-worship-over-
public-services/

Don't Miss Our Interview with Rev.

https://www.wave3.com/2020/03/13/church-leaders-preach-prayer-private-worship-over-public-services/


Ron Loughry

MAC is proud to present an interview with
Reverend Ron Loughry, a long time
champion of human rights, compassion
and interfaith respect. Please follow the link
below to read more.

MAC Reverend Loughry Interview

Stay Connected to MAC

We would love to keep you informed on all
of our wonderful projects and initiatives.

READ MORE.

DONATE
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STAY CONNECTED

 ​  ​

http://macus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/MAC-Reverend-Loughry-Interview.pdf
http://macus.org/stay-connected-to-mac/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=252GQKG463FFL&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/macus502
https://twitter.com/macus502

